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The Special Board Meeting was called to order by President Montague at 5:30pm 
on Thursday, May 12, 2022 at the Village Hall, 500 Madison Avenue. The meeting 
is being held in compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. Board members 
present:  Sean Kevin, Dan Gross, Gary Kernodle, and Roberta Montague.  Absent-
Randy McHugh. 
  
Discussion about Village Line Road Incident 
President Montague called this meeting so the Village could receive accurate 
information directly from Kelly Horton.  Kelly provided an update of Tim’s 
condition to the board.  She also asked the Village to please stop any negative 
communication to the Sherriff’s Department.  Her and Tim have the up most faith 
in the Sherriff’s Department and bringing justice to the situation that accrued. 
 
The Village and Kelly are very appalled by the different rumors going on around 
the community and is asking everyone to please shut down any and all rumors. 
 
 
Adjourn 
A Kernodle/Montague motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn the Special 
Board Meeting at 5:48pm. 
 
        Heather Rupnow  

Clerk/Treasurer  
Posted: 05/13/2022 


